
 

 

March 3, 2022    Lausanne, Switzerland 

 
ISU World Short Track Speed Skating 

Championships 2022 Montreal, Canada 
 
 

Following the recent worldwide developments (Covid-19 pandemic and Ukrainian crisis), the 
ISU and Speed Skating Canada have agreed to postpone the ISU World Short Track Speed 
Skating Championships in Montreal, CAN to:  

April 8-10, 2022 

 

The Event Announcement will be released shortly.  

 


